
Costa  Mesa  City  Council
Chambers  closed  to  public
until further notice
In  order  to  minimize  the  spread  of  the  COVID-19  virus,
Governor Newsom has issued Executive Orders that temporarily
suspend requirements of the Brown Act and as such, the Costa
Mesa City Council Chambers will be closed to the public for
meetings of both the City Council and Planning Commission
effective immediately and until further notice.

Some, or all, of the Costa Mesa City Council and Planning
Commission  Members  may  attend  this  meeting  telephonically.
There is no public presence allowed at the meetings except for
applicants who are not able to make presentations remotely.

Members of the public are strongly encouraged to observe the
City Council meetings live on Costa Mesa TV (Spectrum Channel
3  and  AT&T  U-Verse  Channel  99)  and  Online  at
www.youtube.com/costamesatv.

Members of the public who wish to make a comment on a specific
agenda item can submit comment via email to the City Council
at cityclerk@Costamesaca.gov or to the Planning Commission at
PCPublicComments@costamesaca.gov.

Comments will be accepted continuously during the meeting and
will be read into the record up to the time limit of three
minutes.   Any portion of comment not read aloud due to time
restrictions will still be included in the record.

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act of
1990, if you need special assistance to participate in this
meeting, please contact the City Clerk at (714) 754-5225.
Notification is needed at least 48 hours prior to the meeting
to enable the City to make reasonable arrangements to ensure
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accessibility to this meeting.

Language translation services are available for this meeting
by calling (714) 754-5225 at least 48 hours in advance. Habrá
servicio  de  interpretación  disponible  para  éstas  juntas
llamando  al  (714)  754-5225  por  lo  menos  con  48  horas  de
anticipación.

The City of Costa Mesa thanks you in advance for taking all
precautions to prevent spreading the COVID-19 virus.

 


